We held the “Tanabata (Star Festival)” on July 4, 2019 beginning in the Student Lounge.

Participants ate the thin white wheat flour noodles called somen and then went to Kanda Myaoijin to write
a wish on a strip of paper.

Participants had a great opportunity to get to know a Japanese traditional event as well as become

familiar with different cultures and languages.

We would like to show our sincere gratitude to Wadokai for their support for this event.

At Kanda Myojin



